
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE – UPDATE ON ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR FROM THE METROPOLITAN POLCE SAFER NEIGHBOURHOOD TEAM   

The following briefing received today 26th October from the Metropolitan Safer Neighbourhood Team (St Mary’s - SW-CU).  

“St Mary’s Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team have been patrolling Goulden House frequently recently, in light of reports 
of young people causing drug-related anti-social behaviour.  

St Mary’s Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team will be patrolling the area on Halloween, Bonfire Night and other days over 
the upcoming weeks, when there will be a possible rise in anti-social behaviour. 

Please can residents report any anti-social behaviour or crime to Police via www.met.police.uk  and by calling 101. In an 
emergency, whereby fireworks are being set off and they are endangering other people/property please dial 999 to report 
these incidents.” 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
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